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Tuesday 12th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Tuesday 26th November we have been lucky enough to obtain tickets for all children in Year 3 to attend a showing 

of Asterix: The Secret of the Magic Potion at Cineworld, Rochester.  

We have obtained these tickets through ‘Into Film’ which is an organisation that champions and realises the potential 

of film, cinema and moving image to create inspiring, inclusive learning experiences. 99% of educators have said that 

Into Film has led to greater engagement in class and 94% of educators have said Into Film gives pupils a greater 

understanding of others. 

We are asking for parental support in transporting children to Cineworld Rochester. This will allow us to keep the trip 

free of charge. We are asking parents to drop their children at Cineworld Rochester at 9:30am on Tuesday 26th 

November, registers will then be completed there. The children will not need to come to school beforehand. If you are 

unable to transport your child to Cineworld for 9:30am, they will need to be in school at 8:30am as we will then be 

walking or pricing up the option of a minibus. We will be returning to school to eat lunch as normal.  

Please be aware the film is rated PG so by giving permission for your child to attend, you are consenting to this. 

We will require some parents to help us to ensure we have sufficient adults for ratios. If you are able to help from 9:30 – 

12:10 (including walking from Cineworld back to school) then please complete the form stating this. 

Please complete the permission form and return to your child’s class teacher by no later than Tuesday 19th November. 

Many thanks for your support with this exciting event! 

Year 3 team 

 

Child’s Name:______________________________________________    Class:______________________________ 

I can transport my child to the cinema:  Yes:  [  ] No:  [  ]  I would like to volunteer as a parent helper:  Yes:  [  ] 

Medical Conditions Relevant to the Trip: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

By signing my name below, I give permission, for my child to partake on this trip and, should the need arise, for the 

adult leading the trip to give consent on my behalf for emergency first aid to be provided to my child. 

 

Name:_________________________ Signed:____________________________________________  Date:______________________ 


